
 
 

  May 18, 2015 
   

  VIA E-FILING 
 
 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Docket No. 130212-WS; Application for an Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in Polk County by 

Cypress Lakes Utilities, Inc. 
 Our File No.: 30057.212 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
 Pursuant to Commission Rule 25-30.360(7)(c) and (d), there are currently $1,481.43 in refund checks 
that have not been cashed (unclaimed), and upon the final determination of the amount of uncashed checks, that 
amount will be booked to CIAC as mandated by Commission policy.   
 
 Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Martin S. Friedman 
 
MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
For the Firm 

 
MSF/der 
Enclosure 
 
cc: John Hoy (via email) 

Patrick Flynn (via email) 
Christie Kincaid (via e-mail) 
Kyesha Mapp, Esquire (via email) 
Steve Reilly, Esquire (via email) 
Amber Norris (via email) 

  
 

 766 NORTH SUN DRIVE, SUITE 4030 LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 32746 | PHONE (407) 830-6331 FAX (407) 878-2178 | WWW.FF-ATTORNEYS.COM  

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED MAY 18, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 02938-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

http://www.ff-attorneys.com/



